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This bill is the equivalent of pouring gasoline on a fire with the current state of 

Oregon. It provides no resources while reinforcing a practice that is far more 

dangerous than shelters. Public property cannot function dually as private property 

for some and not for others. Additionally the environmental impacts of reinforcing tent 

camping in public spaces are too numerous to count. Please oppose this bill and 

work on logical legislation to house our houseless neighbors while preserving and 

protecting Oregon’s cherished public spaces.  


